
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

What a great start to the new term. The sun has 

been shining (mostly) and the children have been 

able to get outside every day. This term we will 

be making some exciting changes and we are 

looking forward to getting ready for this during 

our DIY Day on Saturday 11th May between 

9:30am – 12:30pm. 

If you haven’t signed up for this already, please 

do so by clicking on the link below. We have 7 

volunteers so far….but we need more! 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfzy

H8hnxlICOEQIVc3-

OUJu6zx1SLuiid2AFnX2zy_VmpfoA/viewform?vc=

0&c=0&w=1&flr=0 

OPAL Play Leaders 
We have also chosen our new Year 5 and 6 OPAL Play 

Leaders. These children wrote lengthy applications which 
were then handpicked by the OPAL Working Group. The 
children were congratulated and presented with their 
new Play Leader tabards during our weekly assembly. 

Wet Weather Clothing 
 

Even though the sun is shining, we know that the 
weather can change very quickly. Please 

remember to send your children into school with 
the appropriate wet weather clothing. Can we 

also ask that children have a spare pair of socks 
and/or tights in their bags for any wet feet! 

Cosy Cabin 
After our recent discussions with the children, you will 

now know that we will be holding a whole school    
DANCE-A-THON on Monday 20th May to raise money for 
our new Cosy Cabin. Please remember to share this with 
your neighbours, friends and family. The more money we 

raise, the closer we are to achieving our target! 


